
 

 

 

 

 
 
SPLASH INTO A SUMMER JOB 
YOU’LL LOVE! 
Applications to join Council’s team of 
Outdoor Pool Lifeguards for the 2022/23 
swimming pool season are now open. 
Applications are open to anyone aged 16 
years and over, with Life Saving Victoria 
Lifeguard training, first aid training and 
accreditation provided free of charge. 
Our flexible rosters mean that you can 
work and still have time to enjoy your 
summer, with shifts at the Cohuna and 
Kerang swimming pools covering 
weekdays, evenings and weekends. 
For more information or to apply, please 
visit www.gsc.vic.gov.au. Applications 
close 4pm Monday, 22 August 2022. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
HAVE FUN WITH THE LISTIES 
Tickets are still available for The Listies 
performance of Rolling on the Floor 
Laughing, occurring at the Cohuna 
Memorial Hall on Friday, 29 July from 
6pm. 
This family-friendly show focuses on the 
most terrifyingly tortuous family situation 
of all: Bed time! 
For tickets and more information, visit 
www.trybooking.com/CAETX  
 

HAVE YOUR SAY ON THE 
DRAFT AQUATIC STRATEGY 
Time is running out to have your say on 
the Draft Gannawarra Aquatic Strategy, 
with feedback accepted up to 5pm 
Sunday, 31 July. 
You can have your say by: 
• Completing a survey available at 

www.gsc.vic.gov.au/aquatic 
• Emailing council@gsc.vic.gov.au 
• Sending your feedback to  

Gannawarra Shire Council 
PO Box 287 
Kerang VIC 3579 

• Completing a Have Your Say form at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/aquatic 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
Applications for Council’s  
2022 Community Grants 
Program open 9am  
Monday, 1 August. 
This popular program 
provides community 
groups the opportunity 
to apply for funding to support local 
events, projects and upgrades to 
infrastructure on non-Council owned 
land. 
For more information and to apply, 
visit www.gsc.vic.gov.au/grants. 
Applications close 4pm Wednesday, 
31 August.  
Kind regards, 
Mayor Charlie Gillingham 
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 3 AUGUST 
KERANG (10.30am – 12 noon) 
NOTE:  
Bookings for Council immunisation 
sessions are essential, which can be 
made by phoning (03) 5450 9333.  
Only one parent/guardian should 
attend with the child to be 
vaccinated. Anyone showing COVID-
19 symptoms, or those who are in 
isolation, should not attend.  
For more details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/ 
immunisation  
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will 
be held on Wednesday, 17 August 
2022 at the Kerang Senior Citizens 
Centre, starting at 10am. Interested 
members of the public are welcome 
to attend. 
A recording will be available at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/meetings no 
later than 24 hours after this 
meeting. 
 
EMPLOYMENT VACANCIES 
• Manager Council Assets & 

Property – Permanent full-time 
• Aquatics Operations Officer – 

Permanent full-time 
• Supported Playgroup Facilitator – 

Permanent part-time 
• Cleaner, Kerang Office – 

Permanent part-time 
• Cleaner, Gannawarra Shire 

Children’s Centre (Kerang) – 
Permanent part-time 

• Outdoor Pool Lifeguards – Casual 
• Outdoor Pool Team Leader – 

Casual 
• Swim Instructor – Casual 
• Early Childhood Educator - Casual 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
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